
You will start at 
Frieth School in 

September.



I am going to go to  Frieth 
School.



My teachers in Owls will be Miss 
Holt, Mrs Bryan and Miss Birmingham.



I will be in Owls Class.



There will be lots children 
at Frieth School.



In Owls Class there are lots of 
toys to play with.  

Sometimes I will be allowed 
to choose. 



There will also be some 
activities that my teachers 

would like me to try to 
do.



At lunch time – you can 
choose from a range of foods. 



At home time, someone special 
will come and collect me, 

sometimes it might be my mum, 
dad, grandparent or someone different.


